President Bob Munns opened the meeting at 6:30 pm, Dec. 1, 2016. Elected officials and guests were recognized. Everyone enjoyed a delicious pot luck dinner.

President Munns called a business meeting to order. The minutes were available on line and were approved. Treasurer, Becky Sue Evans gave the treasurer's report which was approved. (attached)

The RSVP singing group were welcomed and gave us a wonderful evening of Christmas songs.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m.

Joann Allen, Secretary